
THE CONOVER STAR
Reminders:

● There will be no school for students or staff on Monday, January 
15th. It is Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday. We will report to school 
Tuesday, January 16th.

● Our January faculty meeting is Wednesday, January 17th at 3:15 
pm in the cafeteria.

● The HSOC, Hospitality and Curriculum committee meetings have 
been moved due to the inclement weather earlier this week. The 
Curriculum Committee meeting will take place Tuesday, January 
16th at 10:00 AM; HSOC will take place Wednesday, January 17th 
at 1 PM; Hospitality will take place Tuesday, January 23rd at 1:00 
PM.

Weeks of  January 15 - 19 Upcoming Events:
January 15 Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday (No School for Students or Staff)

January 16 Observations begin (2nd round of Comprehensive/Standard Cycles)
Curriculum Committee Meeting at 10:00 AM

January 17 HSOC Committee Meeting at 1:00 PM in the Conference Room
Faculty Meeting at 3:15 PM in the Cafeteria

January 18 Principals Meeting at Central Office BOE Room
Middle School Grade Level Meetings at 3:15 PM

January 23 Hospitality Committee Meeting at 1 PM in the Conference Room
Weese Midyear with Dr. Gabriel at 2 PM

January 24 Test Training at Central Office (Weese only)

January 25 High School Grade Level Meetings at 3:15 PM



Quick Links:

Student Agenda
Staff Handbook 

Kid Grid
Safety Plan

Faculty Meeting Agenda
HSOC Committee Agenda

Hospitality Committee Agenda
Community Partners Committee Agenda

Curriculum Committee Agenda
Pre-K Grade Level Notes

Elementary Grade Level Notes
Middle School Grade Level Notes

High School Grade Level Notes
Student Incident Report

Restraint Form
Significant Cognitive Disabilities | NC DPI

Unique Learning Resources 

Weekly Updates
Good afternoon everyone!

It was nice having everyone back in the building this week, even though Christmas 
break always seems to go by too fast. I also appreciate everyone’s flexibility this week 
in particular, as we navigated a handful of weather-related challenges and changes 

to our schedule. Be on the lookout this coming week in that regard for possible 
communication from me, as there is a slight chance we may have some inclement 

weather Tuesday.

Looking ahead to this coming week, don’t forget that we do not have school for 
students or staff Monday, January 15th, as it is Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday. 

Also, we are going to have to move some committee meetings around due to the 
inclement weather earlier this week, so be sure to check the ‘reminders’ section on 

the first page of the newsletter for those rescheduled dates and times. One final 
note: observations for all folks on standard and comprehensive cycles begin this 
week. This is the second of three scheduled observations for those folks, and I am 

going to do midyear PDP’s in the days following these observations.

I hope that all of you have a great (extended) three day weekend, and I will see all of 
you Tuesday!




